





Mr. Grantham,

	I hope this finds you well. Thank you for being patient with us as we were procuring the Title Commitments for the tracts in the Independence Lumber Auction. Unfortunately, there is a dispute about access for tracts 1-4 in Smyth County. We are presently in the process of attempting to resolve this issue but have no verdict to date. I have included Title Commitments from tracts 5-10. Note: tracts 5 and 8 don’t have an access. You will need to call David Boush or Boyd Temple for viewing instructions. Their phone numbers are below. I have also included in this packet maps, a brochure and directions for each property as you requested.

Boyd Temple			David Boush
540-797-3646			540-871-5810


Cheers,

Thomas Johnson 
Administrative Assistant
